
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
September 14, 2020 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Discussion held on fall Burma trail work day.  Will be held Saturday October 3rd.  Meet at 8:30 on the 
Burma Road entrance.  Club will supply morning snack, drinks and lunch.  Rain date will be Sunday 
October 4th.  NOTE:  work day was originally scheduled for October 10th but due to youth hunt on the 
10th and 11th – work day has been changed to the 3rd. 
 
One of the drags is still out at Burma – will try to get it back to the club land. 
 
County is going to have someone work on the south half of the main trail in October. 
 
Trail from Fenwood to highway P towards Rock Road is still closed.  Waiting on county to get paper work 
through. 
 
A thank you note was received from the family of Ann Kaiser for the memorial gift the club donated. 
 
It was brought up if the club had any bumper stickers – Peggy is going to check the club house to see if 
there are still some of the round stickers there, if not we may need to order new ones. 
 
Peggy suggested that for the chili feed the club purchase a larger item and raffle it off using a deck of 
cards.  This was tabled for closer to the chili feed.  She will be finding out more information from 
another club on this. 
 
Membership fees are due.  If you have not already paid please turn in a membership application with 
dues.  Applications are available from secretary or on the web site. 
 
Meeting adjourned 
 
No meeting scheduled for October due to Burma work day  
 
Meetings are normally the 2nd Monday of the month 7:00 at the Fenwood Village Hall. 
 
 
 
 
 


